
 
 
 
 
 
 
29 May 2019 
 
 
 
 
Electricity Price Review – Stakeholder Update 
 
 
 
Dear All, 
 
 
I write to advise that today we gave the Minister of Energy and Resources, the Hon Dr 
Megan Woods, the Electricity Price Review’s final report. The timing of its public release is 
for the Government to decide.  
 
The 68-page report follows a very similar format to that used in our first report and options 
paper. We have endeavoured to make it reasonably self-contained by avoiding constant 
reference to these earlier documents. We made 32 recommendations, categorizing them as 
short-term (within three months), medium-term (within 12 months) and longer-term (within 18 
months). 
 
I take this opportunity to thank all those who took the time and effort to participate in our 
review. We sought feedback from as many stakeholders as practicably possible, in settings 
large and small, formal and informal. We also received a great number of constructive and 
well-considered submissions. It has been a genuine privilege to head this review, which is 
now at an end. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Miriam R Dean CNZM QC 
Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 


